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**IMPORTANT-There will be times school can be dismissed early or closed that are not weather related...utility/cesspool issues, etc. 
It is important to have your contact information updated.  All parents/guardians should be signed onto the parent portal and community communications portal located at the very bottom of the MCCSD website.  You select what messages you receive to stay informed about unusual situations.  In the event we do have an early dismissal, it is also extremely important to have a backup plan for your children.
Please take the time to take care of this matter.  Contact the school if you have any questions.
Another very important issue is people coming to pick up children without ID. You must have ID and be on the emergency contact card to pick up a student. (If you send someone not on the card, you must write a note or call the office and have you send an email with that person's information so that we may verify their ID...they MUST have ID)
While we understand this may be inconvenient, it is for the safety of all our students. We thank you for your understanding.

